
Scarning VC Primary 11th September 2020 
 

 

 

Please see the website for 
forms, newsletters, photos 
www.scarningprimary.co.uk 

 
Scarning V.C. Primary School, Dereham Road,  

Scarning, NR19 2PW 01362 692665 

www.scarningprimary.co.uk    

office@scarning.norfolk.sch.uk                                                         

  You can check our key policies online at www.scarningprimary.co.uk these include our anti bullying policy, our             

complaints procedure and information regarding whistleblowing.  Other policies are also available.  

 

For any school uniform orders you can order on-line at https://www.birdsofdereham.com/

shop/category/schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/  (Click & Collect available) or visit the store at 

Unit D  13 Yaxham Road Dereham 

Please remember to always keep us updated with any change of contact details to ensure you always receive            

communication from us by text/email. If you are using the new Pupil App/Website you can change your own details on 

this. 

 

 Important Dates 
 

♦ Wednesday 23rd September 
Class photo’s 
♦ Wednesday 21st October 
Last day of term 
♦ Monday 2nd November 
First day of term 
♦ Thursday 12th November 
Individual photos 
♦ Friday 11th December 
Whole school Flu Vaccinations 
♦ Wednesday 18th December 
Last day of term 
 

Attendance 

This week the whole school 
attendance is 97.37% 

Our school attendance target is 97%, 
so as you can see, we have hit our 
target.  

Well done to 1B,2S, 2W & 3C for 
achieving 100% attendance.  

This Weeks Class  

Attendance 

Year 1B             100%

Year 2S 100%

Year 2W 100%

Year  3C 100%

Year 6D 99.57%

Year 6B 97.58% 

Year 4B             97.11%

Year 5R             96% 

Year 5K             95.61%

Year 4C             94.8%

Year 1E             93.93% 

Year 3S             93.44% 

 

Thank you to everyone who has returned their  

data collection forms. Please can we ask if you still 

need to return these that you do so as soon as       

possible.                                                                              

Many thanks 

As our lost property box is    

unable to be used due to 

Covid 19, please can we   

remind  parents to name all 

their children’s belongings  

so that they can be returned 

to them promptly. 

Tempest will be in school to take class photo’s on the 

23rd September. The photographers will maintain social 

distancing and will photography small groups of children 

which are then merged into one picture. If you do not 

want your child to be part of this please contact the 

office. 

The school nursing team will 

be visiting the school on    

Friday the 11th December for 

whole school Flu vaccinations.                                    

More details of this will be given closer to the 

time. 

Thank you  for 

the kind offers 

of donations of 

pre loved school uniform. 

The fundraisers will have a 

box out on Wed, Thursday 

and Friday mornings in the 

buggy park to collect this. 

https://www.birdsofdereham.com/shop/category/schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/
https://www.birdsofdereham.com/shop/category/schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/


 

 

 


